U. S. DEPARTIIENT OF. JUSTICE
IMIIGRATION AND NATURALIZATION SERVICE
Room 1035, Parcel Post Building
341 Ninth Avenue-At 30th Street
: New York; Ni Y. In replying
please refer
to this FILE

NOe NY 032-1845

January 15, 1943

Edith Aberbach
531 Clinton Avenue
Newark, N. J.

'Dear Madam:

Reference is made to your letter of Jan. 7,
1943, inquiring about your application to amend
your alien registration and alien enemy identif-
ication records.

Please be advised that this of fice is unable
to state when you may expect a decision in the
matter as after the investigation is completed at
this office, your application will be transmitted
to the Alien Reglstration Division at Philadelphia,
Pa, for their decision. '

In the event you move to California, it is
suggested that you advise us of your new address
making sure to refer to the file number appearing
in the upper right hand corner of this letter.

Very truly yours,

W. F. WATKINS
District Director, New York District

o S e Vil
SYLVESTER PINDYCK
Supervisor of Speciel Inspection Division



